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Risk-Taking Development Working
News came out yesterday that GB Food, a British-Chinese joint
venture food manufacturer, is navigating the incentives approval
process with their eyes on Heath. The Port Authority’s 20,000 sq.
ft. industrial building, built on
speculation, is the location that is
on their radar screen. The news
tends to validate the risk-taking
economic development model
embraced by the Port Authority
that has seen five spec buildings
built since 2011 at the Aerospace
Center and a sixth slated to be
ready later this year.

GO TO: Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority

Watching For Signs of Spring!

Every year, the most visible sign of Spring on the Aerospace
Center campus is the blossoms on the pear trees that line the
roadways here. It was April 20 when the trees bloomed in 2015.
It was March 30 last year when they bloomed. The point is near
and Twitter will have the news when it hits. Subscribe today.

GO TO: Twitter.com/OhioPort

2013 D.C. Day Recalled, 11* One Set

The Port Authority prepares to make it’'s 11" annual trek to Capitol
Hill on May 17. The D.C. Fly-In brings community leaders and
elected officials together with defense industry leadership on the
campus. The most memorable take on the theme was 2013 when
40 people made the trek via bus for “Community Leaders D.C.

Day.” It's easy to see these trips are preventative medicine for
jobs.
GO TO: HNLCPA.com/DC
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